
  


Announcement: 

In March of 2024, Joshua Campaign International will hold a celebration of our

25 Year Anniversary Jubilee! 

Yes, it’s been 25 years and we have a lot to celebrate. 


On March 1-3 of 2024 we are inviting you to participate in our 25 year celebrations in Hawassa 
Ethiopia. 


We would like to invite you to join us and be a part of this reunion and celebration. Join all of 
those who have been involved over the years, including Joshua Campaign International, New 
Life Joshua Campaign Ethiopia, Joshua Campaign Sweden, Mission One Eleven, and the many 
ministries, churches, denominations, and individuals. So many have participated in, supported, 
and have preached alongside Joshua Campaign International and today are ministering the 
Gospel as a result of this ministry. Together we will celebrate the estimated 5 million new 
believers of Christ from our 25 years of crusades.


Together we will celebrate and 


- Honor those who have sacrificed to make a stand for Christ

- Honor the ministries who had their beginning with New Life Joshua Campaign

- Encourage the next generation of evangelists and leaders

- Acknowledge those who made a mark or had an impact on the ministry

- Celebrate with our founders

- Commission our new sound system donated by Empower21 and ORU

- Receive our new Helicopter program from OCFEP to be based in Hawassa

- And most importantly, commence the Decade of Harvest to reach more souls by 2035


Isn’t it exciting?


Consider joining us in Hawassa, Ethiopia for this Jubilee celebration. We greatly appreciate any 
financial support or gift to make this happen.


Please let me know if you plan to attend or if you have any questions. Contact me: 
per@joshuacampaign.com


We look forward to seeing you there.





Sincerely,


Per Akvist and Karl Hargestam


_______________________________________	 	 	 ___________________________________

Per Akvist  per@joshuacampaign.com	 	 	 Karl Hargestam  karl@ocfep.com
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